
Attention: Mr  Graham Perrett  
                 Committee Chairman  
                 Parliamentary Committee.  
  

Dear Sir, 
  

This last few days, since last Wednesday in fact, I have had to attend a number of 
meetings here in Papua New Guinea. 
Unfortunately, the Internet here has been 'down' since last Friday, and has just been 
restored an hour ago. it sounds ridiculous, I know, but that's the nature of things in 
PNG. 
Consequently, and since I cannot send a letter to you, I would like to submit this 
'email' expressing my concern at the tremendous increase in cost of our building 
insurance, ding, Cairns, Queensland 4878. 
In light of the above circumstances, I sincerely hope that this submission will be 
accepted by your goodself despite missing yesterday's deadline. 
  

Your sincerely, 
Alban Scotland. 
  

  
 

Queensland 4878. 
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